
 

BC FERRY & MARINE WORKERS’ UNION 

 
Local 3 Notice 

June 16, 2021 
 

LOCAL 3 EXECUTIVE 
ELECTION RESULTS 

 
Laurence Spencer, Provincial Returning Officer, would like to announce the following 
Local 3 Executive election results: 
 
1st Vice President:    Tyler Zita     94 

Dave Gillam    78  
       Spoiled Ballots    2 
       Total Votes Counted:  174 
 
2nd Vice President:    Kim Cole    89 

Harry Charalambopoulos 84  
       Spoiled Ballots    1 
       Total Votes Counted:  174 
      
Returning/Communications Officer: Jaclyn MacNeil   72 

Dave Gillam    70 
James Gray    21 
Emeka Osaji   6 

       Spoiled Ballots   5 
       Total Votes Counted:  174  
 
Congratulations to all of you and thank you for taking a leadership role in your Local.  Thank 
you to everyone who put their name forward. 
    
 

“Shop Stewards: Please Post on Bulletin Boards” 
 

BC Ferry & Marine Workers’ Union 
1511 Stewart Avenue 

Nanaimo BC   V9S 4E3 

Union Office Telephone:  1.800.663.7009 or 250.716.3454 
Email: mailroom@bcfmwu.com  Fax:  250.716.3455 
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